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On July 13, 2018, the XTRA Airline Pilots Association (XAPA) addressed a 
letter to the National Mediation Board (NMB) stating that “XAPA hereby requests 
revocation of its certification” in regards to the representation of Pilots at XTRA 
Airways. 

XAPA was certified in NMB Case No. R-7448 as the representative of the 
craft or class of Pilots at XTRA Airways. XTRA Airways, 43 NMB 88 (2016).  On 
the basis of the above disclaimer, the NMB hereby revokes, effective July 27, 
2018, the certification issued to XAPA in NMB Case No. R-7448.   

By direction of the NATIONAL MEDIATION BOARD. 
 
 
        
        

Mary L. Johnson 
General Counsel 


